
COVID-19 FACE MASKS 
Decision-making for clients and visitors

Autism SA is defined as a ‘public activity providing disability support services’ under current State Directions.

The current State Government law means that everyone on our premises must wear a face mask when they are in the same 
room as another person. Our premises include our Tonsley and Elizabeth offices and FSG sites, as well as all residential 
homes, community places and other spaces we use to deliver services to clients.

There are some exceptions. Our clients with a disability do not need to wear a face mask, but they can if they want to. You 
can use this decision-making flowchart to help you decide if you should be wearing a face mask.  

Are you a client, family member, 
carer, visitor, contractor or other 
person attending an Autism SA 

premises?

Are you an Autism 
staff member?

Follow the COVID-
19 Face Masks 

Decision-making 
for staff

You must still follow this decision-making 
flowchart. If you are not sure, ask one of our 

friendly staff.
Do you have a disability?

YES

NO

Will wearing a mask interfere with the 
care or support we will be giving you?

Do you have a mental health condition 
that would be affected by wearing a 

mask?

Do you have a medical condition that 
would be affected by wearing a mask, 

like breathing difficulties?

Do you live in an Autism SA house?

Will wearing a mask make it hard for 
you to communicate with us?

Are you under 12 years old?

YES

NO

NO

NO

NO

NO

NO
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You do not 
need to wear 
a face mask.

But you can 
wear one if 
you choose 

to.

YES

YES

YES

YES

YES

YES

YES

You must wear face mask.

We will supply you with one if you don’t 
have your own. 

We thank you for helping us to keep 
every one safe.

NO

NO


